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NOTE TO USERS

DISCONTINUATION OF GPIB-1014D
National Instruments expects to discontinue the GPIB-1014D in early 

1999. The GPIB-1014D uses several components that are now obsolete. 

National Instruments only has a limited supply of these components, so the 

actual discontinuation date depends on actual sales volume.

This discontinuation notice has no effect on other GPIB controller products 

for the VMEbus. Please contact National Instruments for information about 

using other products for your future applications. 
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